
26 August 2010

Chris Wilson
Executive Director
Major Projects Assessment
Department of Planning
23-33 Bridge Street
Sydney  NSW  2000

Our ref: 21/18385/163055
Your ref:

Dear Chris

Macdonaldtown former gas works
NSW DECCW site auditor

I understand that a number of stakeholders have requested information from RailCorp that it has
appointed a NSW DECCW auditor for the Environmental Assessment for the proposed remedial works at
Macdonaldtown.  This letter confirms that I have been engaged by RailCorp to conduct a site audit of the
aforementioned site.  At the completion of the audit, I will be issuing a site audit statement declaring that
the site is suitable for commercial land use.

If you have any questions or need any further information please contact me on the telephone number
below or email andrew.kohlrusch@ghd.com.

Yours faithfully
GHD Pty Ltd

Andrew Kohlrusch
Principal Environmental Scientist
02 9239 7187

cc. Daniel Wedgwood – RailCorp
Luke Speechley – RailCorp


